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19/08/2021  18:26:222020/5913/P OBJ Owen Holmes Road already has too much traffic.

Using Holmes Road as a primary access road for this facility will create additional noise to residents.

19/08/2021  14:07:462020/5913/P OBJ Aline 

Vongphouthone

I have concerns regarding the traffic on Holmes road where I live. Especially before covid, the road can be 

very busy and especially you can see a lot of cars lining up at the intersection of Kentish Town road. It does 

not seem like Holmes road can take more traffic. Moreover, it doesn't sound safe to have more regular high 

frequency traffic on a road with 2 schools. There are a lot of children walking here before and after school or 

on their way to the McDonalds.
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